

Village of Chenequa

July 2025 Newsletter

Johns Disposal Delayed by One Day

The Village Hall will be closing early July 3rd (3pm) and will be closed on July 4th in observance of Independence Day.

Please call (262) 446-5070 to reach an on-duty officer if you need assistance.

4th of July Fireworks

Fireworks will take place at dusk on Thursday, July 4, 2025.

During the Fourth of July fireworks, be sure that your boat lights are operating, and you are anchored or moored at least 200 feet away from the island or barge during the fireworks display.

Please be sure to thank the members of the PLYC, BLYC & NLYC for sponsoring the fireworks displays on their respective lakes. We hope everyone has a safe and enjoyable Independence Day!







2025 marks the year for change with Chenequa's Police Department. With the retirement of Chief Neumer on June 19th, comes a new kid in town. On June 20th, Captain Carney was sworn in by Deanna as the new Chief of Police/ Administrator for the Village. Chief Carney started as Police Captain for the Village in November of 2019. This is his 23rd year in law enforcement and he is looking forward to his new tasks as Chief/ Administrator.

Out with the old, in with the new. On June 23rd, Mike Anderson was sworn in by Deanna as the new Captain of the Police Department. Mike Anderson was hired in November 2019 as a part-time Police Officer for the Village. Captain Anderson has 23 years in law enforcement experience, he's served in patrol, supervised both the drug unit and the patrol division and spent 20 years as a member of the SWAT (Special Weapons and Tactics) team. He also served 8 years in the Army National Guard, including deployment to Iraq in 2003-2004. He is looking forward to this opportunity to serve the Chenequa community and to lead our team.

Please take a moment to stop in and congratulate the Chief and Captain as they take on their new roles. We are excited to have them lead us.